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Important Information Regarding Your Fund -  
Shareholders Approve Agreement and Plan of Reorganization 

 
At a special meeting of shareholders of BNY Mellon Income Stock Fund (the “Fund”) held on 

September 10, 2025, shareholders of the Fund approved an Agreement and Plan of Reorganization 

(the "Agreement") between BNY Mellon Funds Trust (the “Trust”), on behalf of the Fund, and BNY 

Mellon Enhanced Dividend and Income ETF (the “Acquiring ETF”), an exchange-traded fund (ETF).  

The Agreement provides for the transfer of the Fund shares held through an eligible account that 

may hold Acquiring ETF shares (a “Qualifying Account"), such as an account with a broker-dealer. 

On or about December 5, 2025, holders of Qualifying Accounts will receive shares of the Acquiring 

ETF and will no longer hold shares of the Fund. 

 


